
April 3rd, 1915.

219,183.

Dear Sir

I have to thank you for your letter of

the 30th ultimo, informing me that Isabella Augus,

of the Oka Indian Reserve, had left the Royal Victoria

Hospital for the Protestant Orphan Asylum, Montreal,

on the 2jrd March.

I am most anxious to know the result of

the treatment in the hospital, and I would appre-

oiate it if you would be kind enough to let me have

some information respecting the condition of the

siri's health when she left the hospital.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

H. F. Vebster, Begr.,

The Royal Victoria Hospital,

Montreal, Que.
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